Message from D. Turner, Representative Counsel to the Nelson Noteholders dated August 6, 2010

The noteholders' committee has set up a web page and email for noteholders to communicate with the
committee and legal counsel. It is http://nelsonnoteholders.ca . Noteholders are invited to use it for

communication. The noteholders’ committee believes the site is secure and that noteholder
communications will be kept confidential.



